
PATH ACROSS THE A690 – 
WHAT DO YOU WANT TO 

HAPPEN?  
 
Due to safety issues, your views are needed 
on the future of the Public Right of Way from 
Pilgrims’ Way / Bradford Crescent to Kepier 
Hospital (known as Kepier Lane), which 
crosses the A690  
 
Do you use the path? Do you think the path 
should be closed? Could it be made safer?  
 
We want to know what local people think.  
 
Please send any comments to: -  

 
Access & Rights of Way  
Regeneration & Economic Development  
Durham County Council  
County Hall  
DH1 5UQ  

or  
email: prow@durham.gov.uk  

 
by 2nd September 2011. 

  

  


